December 28, 2015 Alaska ENA State Council Meeting Minutes
Meeting was called to order by Past-President Jeanne Molitor at 7:30 pm on December 28, 2015.  

	Attended
	Position
	Name
	

	X
	President
	Sue Metcalf
	

	X
	Secretary
	Jodi Tansky
	

	
	Treasurer
	Patty Williams
	

	X
	Board Member
	Heather Whorton
	

	
	Board Member 
	Stephanie Wade
	

	X
	Board Member
	Ken Rogers
	

	X
	Board Member 
	Melissa Imgrund
	

	X
	Nicole Price
	ENPC State Chairperson
	

	X
	Jeanne Molitor
	TNCC State Chairperson
	

	
	Deena Brecher
	National ENA Liaison
	


· Jeanne wanted to express her gratitude to Alice Fay Gibson and Stacey Sever for their roles as ENPC and TNCC State Chairperson’s for the past years. They have done a great job.
· Jeanne updated the Board on the insurance for the Board. National ENA does not cover AK ENA on some portions and we have had to find our own coverage which National ENA will pay for once we have a policy. Jeanne has been working with an insurance company and several brokers along with guidance from National ENA. 

· Jeanne wants to ensure that the transition to the new members is smooth and that the required documents are being archived. Jeanne has created a list of presidential duties and treasurer duties to help this process along and hopes the new officers will update these duties as they change or if new duties need to be added.

· The Board approved the AK ENA Operating Guidelines. These will be sent in an email to all members and placed on the website after approval.

· The Board approved the AK ENA bylaws. These will be sent in an email to all members and placed on the website after approval.
· The Board Approved the AK ENA policies and procedures. These will be sent in an email to all members and placed on the website after approval..

· Sue presented the 2015 budget so far. Not all the totals are in yet. This will now be available on the website after the final budget is done.

· The next teleconference is set up for January 14th at 5:30 pm. Sue will be sending out announcements and numbers along with an agenda.

All the above will be posted on the website once the minutes and the documents meet final approval.

Meeting adjourned at 8:53pm.

Minutes approved by Melissa Imgrund and Sue Metcalf
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